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Edward Coburn <edward.coburn@boston.gov>

Fwd:

1 message

Sean Lydon <sean.lydon@boston.gov> Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 8:33 AM
To: Edward Coburn <edward.coburn@boston.gov>

Good morning Ed,
This came by text in regards to 1905-1911 Centre.

Sean


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <s.lydon@hotmail.com>

Date: Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 7:55 AM

Subject: 

To: <sean.lydon@boston.gov>


Hi Sean I hope you and your family are well. If you have a moment to take a call or if I can stop by your office I greatly
appreciate it. It's pertaining to our subdivision we are working on in West Roxbury. 


Respectfully,

Anthony Diletizia

-- 







Sean C. Lydon
Commissioner, Inspectional Services Department
City of Boston
617.961.3076 (w) 
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